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Hello, 

I would like to echo CAS President Steven Armstrong’s position that Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion should count towards professionalism CE hours. There are a variety of ways to make 
this change; I do not have a terribly strong opinion on which way is best. But DE&I sessions are 
important in the 21st century and we should treat them accordingly. 

Thank you, 

Will Buck 

FCAS  

 


